
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

16th December 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

A huge thank you for your support at our Christmas Fair, Concerts and Raffle a grand total 

of £1,592.50 was raised.   

 

We would also like to thank you for supporting Children in Need for which we raised 

£196.00. 

 

Here is a list of the winning raffle tickets: 

 

1st  Kindle 00609 

2nd  £50 M&S voucher 00178 

3rd Christmas Hamper 00625 

4th Ice-Cream cake voucher 01376 

5th 4 Bottles of wine 01339 

6th Teddy Bear 01179 

7th Plant 00548 

8th Voucher for Wetherspoons 00638 

9th Pass to S/D Hall 00676 

10th £10 Co-op voucher 00129 

11th £10 Co-op voucher 01460 

12th £10 Co-op voucher 00591 

13th £10 Co-op voucher 00647 

14th Bottle of Jack Daniels 00531 

15th Spiderman Activity Box 00334 

16th The Snowman Activity Box 01069 

 

Winners will be contacted by telephone and prizes can be collected from the school 

office before 3pm on Friday 20th December 2019. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity on behalf of myself and all of the staff to wish you and 

your family a very merry Christmas and best wishes for the New Year.  School closes at 

normal time on Friday 20th December and re-opens on Tuesday 7th January 2020. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr O Flitcroft 

Headteacher.  

 
 


